

THE FEDERATION OF BURLEY AND SOPLEY PRIMARY SCHOOLS



Monday 30th January 2023





Dear Parents and Carers,

World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March 2023 and we will be celebrating by taking part in book related learning and, of course, dressing up. Pupils and staff will be dressing up as book characters, for a really exciting day! The children should also be able to explain why they chose that character.

In advance of the day, please see the official World Book Day website: https://www.worldbookday.com/about-us/about-world-book-day/ so you and your child can get excited about reading at home, ahead of our celebration in school. Your child will bring home a £1 book token to spend!

This year we are re-launching the potato book character! Have a go at creating your own book character at home. You could use fabric, paper, recycling bits and pieces. Background and props are encouraged! Please bring your model in on the week commencing 27th February, or send a photo to the main office. We would love to showcase your creative designs.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone dressed up, sharing our love of books and reading for pleasure.

Kind regards,
Mrs Carey & Mrs Giles
English Leads
The Federation of Burley and Sopley Primary Schools

Sopley Primary School, South Ripley, Bransgore, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 8ET Email: admin@sopley.hants.sch.uk www.burleyandsopleyfederation.org.uk Tel: 01425 672343









Burley Primary School (Main Federation Office) Church Lane, Burley, Ringwood, Hampshire, BH24 4AP Email: adminoffice@burley.hants.sch.uk www.burleyandsopleyfederation.org.uk Tel: 01425 403375

